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24th May 2021 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I can’t believe we are almost at the end of your child’s nursery journey.  Thank you again 

for completing the Google Form to let us know what Primary school your child will be 

attending. We have been in touch with all the schools and have arrangements to speak 

with some over the coming weeks.   

 

St. Brigid’s Primary School would like to meet the children that will be transitioning to 

their school after the summer.  Traditionally, their P1 teacher would have visited the 

nursery and read a story to the whole class. The current plan is that this would happen 

again on Friday 4th June 2021 when the P1 teacher will read a story to each of the pre-

school classes. Mitigations of Covid-19 measures will be in place i.e. the teacher will wear 

a face mask and be seated at least 2m from the children; if the weather permits the 

story will be read outdoors or in the hall area to enable social distancing. If you would 

prefer that your child is not part of the group listening to the story please let your 

child’s class teacher know and they can remain in class instead. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Jennifer Trimmings 

Principal 
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